Buckhorn Reservoir:

1. NO new blinds are to be constructed at the reservoir at Buckhorn Reservoir
a. All current blinds may remain, however if destroyed by mother nature or loss of blind
permit, may not be rebuilt

2. How can | hunt at Buckhorn for Duck Season?
a. You can hunt from a temporary blind such as a boat or temporary ground blind

b. You can leave a pontoon boat blind in the water from November 1- February 13th
i. Use anchors to keep pontoon in place during season

ii. Pontoon must be removed by February 13th

3. Do not disturb the buffer around the lake in any way
a. Do not remove vegetation within the 50 ft buffer around the lake’s edge for
“brushing up your blind”, you need to harvest material off site and bring to your blind

b. Do not cut trails through the 50 ft buffer to access your blind location, please
minimize your impact on the buffer

c. Do not leave trash or debris from temporary blinds within the buffer
d. Do not disturb the 50 ft buffer in any way

Wiggins Mill Reservoir:
1. Blinds can continue to be built

2. There are no changes to the existing Duck Hunting Regulations listed on the City’s Website

3. Do not disturb the buffer around the lake
a. Do not remove vegetation within the 50 ft buffer around the lake’s edge for
“brushing up your blind”, you need to harvest material somewhere else and bring to
your blind
b. Do not cut trails through the 50 ft buffer to access your blind location, minimize your
impact on the buffer
c. Do not leave trash or debris from temporary blinds within the buffer

d. Do not disturb the 50 ft buffer in any way

Please call me directly at 252-399-2273 or email me at dedmonds@wilsonnc.org if you have any
questions. | will be glad to explain any item in further detail. 1 am looking forward to another upcoming
safe and successful duck season.

Sincerely,
Dale Edmonds



